
Title 1 Annual Meeting (Virtual)
Battlefield Primary School

Wednesday September 13, 2023
Meeting Minutes

Invitation, Welcome, and Check In:
Parent’s were informed of the Battlefield Primary Title 1 Annual Meeting via DOJO and the school
Facebook page. The meeting was conducted virtually and the slide show was sent in a link to all
parents.

Objectives and Agenda
The purpose of this meeting was to inform parents about how Title 1 impacts Battlefield Primary. A
physical copy of the Title 1 Annual Meeting Agenda was sent to households before the meeting
took place, on September 1st, 2023.

Distribution and Presentation of Information
The information for the Title 1 Battlefield Primary Annual Meeting for 2023-2024 was presented in a
slide show. The virtual presentation was sent out to all parents and it contained within the slides,
images, links, and information pertaining to what a Title 1 school is and the requirements of a Title 1
School. The slide show had the budget for this year and detailed how the budget was utilized. The
presentation showed this year's school wide goals and how those goals are measured and
assessed. The slide show gave parents information about Georgia State Standards, the parent
portal, and how to get information on the qualifications of the teachers at BPS. Parent and Family
Engagement were covered over several slides and parents were given information on how they can
be engaged with BPS.

Evaluation, Results, and Feedback
Parents were told that if they had any questions or other feedback they could submit that in a
variety of ways including contacting Amber Barnes the PIC or Julie Robbins the BPS Principal.
They were also informed that future meetings and surveys were a great way to provide feedback.
The Input Card in the Resource Room was also explained if parents wanted to provide any other
comments. Parents were told that if they wanted to file a complaint they were able to do that
anytime with the school principal or the Title 1 County Coordinator Gina Hayes. Phone numbers
and email addresses were provided to all parents.
No feedback or comments were submitted from parents regarding the Title 1 Annual Meeting

Closing and Title 1 Handouts
Access to all Title 1 handouts were provided in the slide show for parents and they were informed
that they could also get those handouts at any time by requesting them from the PIC Amber Barnes
or by visiting the Resource Room at Battlefield Primary where those handouts are always available.

Parents, we have used an online translator that is not exact. We hope you can extract the basic
meaning of this document.


